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Uniden
March 22, 2000

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMISSION
Laboratory Division

Equipment Authorization Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: LETTER OF EXPLANATION

APPLICATION FOR EQUIPMENT AUTHORIZATION
FCC Id: AA04301107C
Dear Sirs and/or Madams:

Please note that the attached Application for Equipment Authorization is being filed using the
provisions stated in FCC Part 2.933(b) for a “Change in identification of equipment”.
Additionally, it is my understanding that electronically filed applications should be “self
contained” as much as possible; therefore, it may be that we have included information beyond
what is actually needed for your review.

The original FCC Identifier, AMWUC283, was granted on March 21, 2000.

The new model will be electrically identical to the previously identified device. The only
changes are those of cosmetic variations which do not affect the technical performance of the
device.

All test reports and technical details described in the original application for equipment
authorization will remain as being representative to the current model for which this application is
made.

The Owner’s Manual refers to the original model as a draft copy for this application.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please contact the undersigned if you have any
questions or require any additional information.

Sincere regards,
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ice President, Engineering and Regulatory Affairs
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